

For Immediate Release August 14, 2018

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Labrador-Grenfell Health Lowering flags in honour of Mrs. Sheila Paddon at the Labrador Health Centre and the Charles S. Curtis Memorial Hospital

(Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL): In recognition of the contributions to the Upper Lake Melville region by Mrs. Sheila Paddon and in honoring her recent passing, Labrador-Grenfell Health is lowering the flags at the Labrador Health Centre and Charles S. Curtis Memorial Health Centre to half-mast on Tuesday, August 14th.

"Mrs. Paddon and her husband Dr. Tony Paddon, a former Lieutenant Governor, were prominent figures in healthcare in North West River, the Upper Lake Mellville region and to the International Grenfell Association," said Boyd Noel, Chairperson of the Board of Trustees. "Their contributions and support, dating back to World War II, are renowned in our region. Labrador-Grenfell Health would like to extend our condolences to Mrs. Paddon's family and loved ones and thank the Paddons for their impact on our communities."